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Young Leaders Program 



 

 

 
 

Sick Bay Linen Roster  Term 4 
 

 
3rd November   Sally Chadwick 
10th November  Melanie Hooke 
17th November  Ainsley Sporle 
24th November  Jessica Martin 
1st December    Samantha Paton 
8th December   Jo Clark 
15th December  Sally Porter 
22nd December  Melanie Hooke  

 
Thank you for your support 

 

 

Please note any payment received after the due 
date will not be accepted  

 

Calendar 
 

 
November 

 
Thursday, 2nd November 

Classroom Helpers Training Program 9.00am 
 

40 Day Uniform Challenge  
Out of Uniform Day  

 
Friday, 3rd November 

Assembly 2.30pm to 3.10pm 
All welcome 

 
Monday, 6th November 

Pupil Free Dayï Report Writing 
 

Tuesday, 7th November 
Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

 
Friday, 10th November 

Parent Forum ñWhat is Bullyingò 9.00am 
 

Friday, 17th November 
Assembly 2.30pm to 3.10pm 

All welcome 
 

Thursday, 30th November 
Conveyance Allowance closes 

 
December 

 
Friday, 1st December 

Assembly 2.30pm to 3.10pm 
All Welcome 

 
Friday, 15th December 
Assembly 2.30pm to 3.10pm 

 
Thursday, 21st December 
Grade 6 Graduation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Payment Due Date 

 

Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday to the following students who 
are celebrating their birthday in the coming 
week .  We hope you have a lovely day. 
 

November 
 
2nd Kester  5P 
3rd  Dounia  3H 
  Joshua  4T 
  Corey  4T 
4th  Xavier  1R 
5th  Tyler   5P 
7th  Adam  4J 
8th  Ashley  3B  

Whatôs gone home recently?  
The following notices were sent home between 

Thursday 26th October & Wednesday 1st 

November 
 

Whole School: Production note  

Selected Families:  Nil 

Selected Students: Nil 

Individual Grade Levels: Nil 

Foundation: Nil 

Grade 1: Nil 

Grade 2: Nil 

Grade 3: Nil 

Grade 4: Nil 

Grade 5: Nil 

Grade 6: Nil 

Spare copies of notices are available from the 

office. 



  

From the Principalôs Deskéééé... 
Welcome to Term 4 Week 4 at Kilmore Primary School. 
 
Thank You 
I would like to thank Shinghan and his mother for donating this 
book to our library.  Pam Ahearn is the author.  She is the 
founding director of Edgarôs Mission, a not-for-profit sanctuary 
that provides a safe haven for over 200 rescued animals.  The 
stories are real and heart warming.   I encourage students to 
borrow the book and share the stories which highlight the work of 
many volunteers giving their time to improve the lives of animals 
in neglectful situations. 
 
Production. 
The day has finally arrived.  It has been a challenge to deal with 
the overwhelming interest in our production and I thank those 
staff who have contributed hours in ticket sales, venue hunting, 
props and costuming.  I know that we have had to make several 
adjustments and thank everyone for their support in this.  The 
third evening will mean that everyone can get a good seat and 
attend the production.  I thank all of our parents in anticipation of 
your support by ensuring children are at all three performances. 
 
Parent Helpers Training 
The last training course will be held on Thursday, November 2nd at 9.00am. Please join us if you 
would like to be a parent helper in classrooms. 
 
Out of Uniform Day 
Just a reminder that Thursday, November 2nd is out of uniform day as the prise for all students 
meeting the student leadership 40 Day Uniform Challenge.  Well done everyone! 
 

Have a great week 

Kim Laffan 

Principal  
Kilmore Primary School 

 

BROADFORD SECONDARY COLLEGE 
 
YEAR 7 INFORMATION EVENING WEDNESDAY 6

TH
 DECEMBER 2017 AT 7.30 P.M. Parents, 

Guardians and students most welcome to attend to meet Principal, teachers and advocates and 
hear lots of information. 
ORIENTATION DAY TUESDAY 12

th
 DECEMBER 2017 at Broadford Secondary College ï 

Grade 6 students (future year 7 students in 2018). 
 
Could all parents ensure that they have completed and returned an Enrolment Form with a copy 
of a Birth Certificate before the end of November. This information is urgently needed  to ensure 
your child is placed in classes and home groups.   

 



 

 

 

Remembrance Day 
Friday, November 11th 

 
Poppies are available from the office prices range from $2.00ð$5.00 

 
 

 

Term 4 Conveyance Allowance 
 
The Department of Education and Training (DET) provides financial assistance in the form of a 
Conveyance Allowance to assist eligible families with the cost of transporting their children to attend 
their closest appropriate school. 
Are you eligible?  
 

For students to be eligible for a Conveyance Allowance they must:  
Å Be aged over five by 30th April 2017.  
Å Live more than 4.8km by the shortest practicable route from the nearest bus stop, and ... 
Å Be enrolled at the nearest government school.  
 

Applications for Term 4 Conveyance Allowance close on Thursday, 30th November 2017. 
If you have received the Conveyance Allowance in Term 1, Term 2 or Term 3  then you do not need 
to reapply. 
If you have any questions relating to the Conveyance Allowance, please contact the office  
on 5782 1268. 

                 

            CAN YOU HELP?  

 

 

Kilmore PS is in need of some help to erect a small shed which has been purchased to store 
our school BBQôs. Mitre 10 are very kindly storing the shed for us but it would be great to 
have the shed up in time for our end of year Christmas BBQ.  
We would love to hear from anyone who has a couple of hours to spare, whether on a 
weekday or weekend to come along and help us out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Give the school a call on 57821268 or email kilmore.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
We appreciate any offers of help we receive.  
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Student Banking Arrangements For Next Week  
 
óDue the Melbourne Cup public holiday, student banking will be processed on Wednesday 8th 
November.ô 
 
Thanks, Kristy  

 
Christmas Donations 

 

Have you noticed the Christmas tree in the foyer? 
 

For the fourth year, we would like to support the local Salvation Army. 
 

This year as a school community, we would like to collect donations of non perishable food, gifts and 
toys for all ages, plus Christmas items (in new condition please) to give to the Salvation Army to 

distribute to families and the elderly in need this Christmas in our community. 
 
If you like to make a donation during the month of November, please place your gifts in the boxes 

under and around the tree. 
 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Friends and Families of Kilmore Primary School 

Come and join us to discuss what great things are happening around KPS and how you can be 
involved.  Non-school age kids are always welcome, we have a play area set up.  

 
We will meet at 9:00am on Friday 3

rd
 November in the portable behind foundation building.  



 

 

 

Above: Rehearsals for our school production 

are in full swing and by the time you read this, the 

matinee pawformance will have happened. I 

caught up with some of the cast before their final 

run through. I really, really, liked Bashfulôs beard. I 

think Iôll try and grow one.  

 

Left: I went to library with 5M and 5J this 

week. I was very helpful and even helped Abi 

choose a book to read. I also enjoyed listening 

to lots of different stories, including a comic.  

 

Comments and questions that have put a 
smile on my dial this weeké   
���³Asha, are you in the production?�  ́
�³Have you learnt your lines?�  ́
�³What are you dressing up as for Halloween?�  ́
�³Are you allowed to go trick or treating?�  ́
�³You are getting fluffier!�  ́


